
did you know you can apply for free and reduced meal 

benefits on your phone?!? 

The vast majority of Americans – 95% – now own a cellphone of some kind. The share of 

Americans that own smartphones is now 77%. 

If you do not have access to a computer to complete the Free and Reduced lunch application, you 

can now use your phone!! Your phone must have web browser capabilities. 

Applying on your phone is the same as applying on the computer! 

 Faster processing than 

submitting paper applications 

 More efficient method for 

applying for meal benefits 

 Eligibility determination letter 

can be emailed and accessed 

anytime 

 

If you’re ready to apply then go to:  

www.myschoolapps.com 

 

For faster delivery of eligibility status 

please provide your email address. If 

you do not have an email address, you 

can create one by using the 

www.mail.com website to create one.  

It takes less than five minutes to create 

your new email address. 

 

The MySchoolApps process is easy to 

complete.  Once the application is 

processed you will be notified of your 

child(ren)’s meal status by email 

within 10 business days. 

 

If you need assistance in completing 

application please contact the Free 

and Reduced Meals department. 

720-423-5624 or 720-423-5624 

2320 W. 4th Ave. 

Denver, CO 80223 

www.myschoolapps.com
http://www.mail.com/

